
January 23, 2025 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Docket UE-230904—Revised Appendix 4 for PacifiCorp’s 2025 Annual 
Conservation Plan 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) submits a revised Appendix 2 for 
its 2025 Annual Conservation Plan to correct two line items in the Home Energy Savings 
Incentive Tables for single family homes, which inadvertently included the incentive rates for 
manufactured homes in the initial filing. The enclosed revised Appendix 4 corrects the rates as 
described below:  

1. Heat Pump Conversion for replacement of existing electric resistance heating (Single
Family Home):
• Customer Incentive has been restored from $2,500 to $2,750
• Market Partner Incentive has been restored from $500 to $750

2. Heat Pump Conversion for replacement of non-electric or non-natural gas heating
system (Single Family Home):
• Customer Incentive has been restored from $2,750 to $3,000
• Market Partner Incentive has been restored from $500 to $750

The incentive tables posted to PacifiCorp’s Home Energy Savings website have been corrected 
as well. 

If you have any inquiries, please contact Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

  /s/ Matthew McVee 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy & Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com
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